

***ATTENTION***
As a precautionary measure to help protect the health and safety of court employees, elected officials and the general public the Idaho Supreme Court has Ordered the following restrictions:
Individuals are not to enter courtrooms or court services offices if they have:
a.   Visited China, Iran, South Korea, any European countries,  or any other high-risk countries identified by the CDC in the previous 14 days;
b.   Resided with or been in close contact with someone who has been in any of those countries within the previous 14 days;
c.   Traveled domestically within the United States where COVID-19 has sustained widespread community transmission;
d.  Been asked to self-quarantine by any doctor, hospital, or health agency;
e.  Been diagnosed with or have had contact with anyone who has been diagnosed with COVID-19; or
	f.  A fever, cough or shortness of breath.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are currently scheduled for Court and are represented by counsel please contact your Attorney, if you are self-represented please contact the Court at (208) 587-2130 ext 508.
All other offices within the Courthouse remain OPEN. If you have business with any offices other than the Court you will be allowed be enter the building to conduct your business with those offices.
This Order shall be effective from March 16, 2020 to April 10, 2020, or until further Order of the Idaho Supreme Court.
You may view the Supreme Court Order in its entirety on the Elmore County website at elmorecounty.org

